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Next month’s Board of Directors meeting will be held on Thursday, September 19th, at 6:30 p.m. in 

the HOA office inside the pool  #2  enclosure.   Violation Hearings  begin at 6:30 p.m. and the 

meeting will be called to order immediately following.  We hope to see you there! 
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Emergency Maint. 

Playmor Bernardo HOA Staff will be off 

on  Monday,  September  2,  2013  in   

observance of the Labor Day holiday. 

 

Please Note:  The holiday will delay trash and recycle 

pick up until Wednesday, September 4th.  Please do not 

place your receptacles at the curb until after 6:00p.m. on 

Tuesday, September  3rd. 

Receptacle Courtesy 

As a reminder, a resident who 

does not remove his/her recep-

tacle from the street in a timely fashion ( by 

the following day before 8:00 a.m. )  is subject, 

per HOA policy, to a Trash Can Return fee of 

$25.00.  If you need to replace a receptacle, 

please call the City of San Diego at  

858-694-7000. 

Important:  A trash receptacle placed next to a 

parked vehicle should be at least two feet 

away from the parked vehicle to allow the me-

chanical arms of the trash truck to operate 

without causing damage to the vehicle.  Trash 

cans that are placed too closely to parked vehi-

cles may not be picked up that week.   The 

HOA requests all Playmor residents to be cour-

teous to fellow neighbors on trash & recycle 

pick-up days.  We have to work together as a 

community!  Thank you! 

Set the Date 

The Annual Board of Directors Meeting  Will be 

held on Saturday, November 09, 2013.  More 

details to come in next month’s Playmor Post. 

Interested in being on the board? 

Are you a member of the community interested in 

contributing to the decision process for Playmor 

Bernardo HOA?  If you would like to be a part of the 

process, this is your chance.  Please submit a one 

paragraph biography to the office by Sept. 15, 2013.  

You may stop in, place it inside the drop-box or         

e-mail to office@playmor.org.   If you have any ques-

tions about a seat on the board, please call Linda 

Steverson at 858-451-3082.  

If you are a dog and/or cat owner, please pick up your pet's 

waste in the community.  It is common courtesy to do so for 

the health & well being of all residents in Playmor.  

When paying your association dues:  

Remember to write your three digit 

account number on your check. 

Unit Owner Insurance Required 
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Paula Crowder,  Playmor Bernardo HOA’s    

insurance agent, would be happy to answer any 

questions you may have regarding what        

coverage each unit owner should be carrying.  

Paula Crowder can be reached at 619-797-1440. 

 


